
   
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

    

Important Notice 
Admissions-2018 

 

It is notified for information of all those candidates who had applied for PG Admissions and have appeared in 

the Entrance Test for the academic session 2018 on provisional basis and have now obtained the minimum 

required percentage to the particular programme are directed to update their academic marks by login to 

their already registered Username and Password by or before 25-09-2018. Further, if any candidate can’t 

properly update his/her marks can approach the Directorate of IT & SS (Room No.1)/ IT Cell at Moulana 

Rumi Gate, University of Kashmir within the stipulated date. 

Furthermore, the candidates who have applied for admission to MBA and MBA-FM for the academic session 

2018 on provisional basis and have now obtained the minimum required percentage to the particular 

programme are also directed to approach to the office of the Directorate of Admissions & Competitive 

Examinations, University of Kashmir alongwith the printout of result by or before 25-09-2018, after that no 

claim whatsoever shall be entertained. 

Sd/- 

      (Prof. Irshad A Nawchoo) 

                   Director 

No.F(PG Admissions-2018)DACE/KU/18 

Dated: 19-09-2018 
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